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Subject: Significant Deficiency Report No.*10 '

HVAC Damper Deficiency ' 'j
s '.-

Limerick Generating Station, Units l ' & ~ 2_ .-.

NRC Construction Permit Nos. CPPR-106, -107

Reference: a) Letter dated December 26, 1980,
J. S. Kemper (PECO) to B. Grier (NRC)

b) Letter dated Auguet 26, 1981,
J. S. Kemper (PECO) to B. Grier (NRC)

File: QUAL 2-10-2 (SDR #10)

Dear Mr. Haynes:

In our referenced (b) letter on the above subject deficiency, we com-
mitted that all corrective actions were to be completed by February, 1982.
However, in addition to the rework at the vendor's facility, some work
has to be performed at the plant. Hence, the work is not expected to
be fully completed until April 30, 1982.

If there are any questions on the matter, we would be pleased
to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

b
JMC/kk

Copy to: Director of Inspection and Enforcement
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

i' :2,

J. P. Durr, Resident NRC Inspector
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